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Dear Customer: 
 
Beginning in December and continuing through January we will be doing maintenance 
work on the tracks between Concord and Rockridge stations. The work will be done 
on Mondays, Tuesdays and Saturdays between 7 am and 4 pm and may result in 10 
to 15 minute delays.  
 
We will be replacing rails and ties which will improve the ride on this section of track. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you and appreciate your 
patience. 
 
 
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information 
Center at (510) 465-2278. 
 
如果需要语言帮助服务，请拨打 BART Transit（快速交通）信息中心，电话号码为 
(510) 465-2278。 
 
통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del 
BART al (510) 465-2278. 
 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin 
Chuyên Chở Công Cộng của BART tại số (510) 465-2278. 
 

TRACK IMPROVEMENT WORK 
BETWEEN ROCKRIDGE AND CONCORD  

IN DECEMBER AND JANUARY 
 


